
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Keep 

Gallup Clean & Beautiful Board, scheduled for Friday, November 17, 2023 at 4:00 p.m., 

has been postponed until Wednesday, November 29, 2023 at 4:00 p.m.  The meeting 

will take place at the Solid Waste Department Headquarters at 1580 Hasler Valley Road 

and will also will be assessable on Zoom by using the following link:  

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/88245474377?pwd=cThnSHI0d3J4Nng0djFadklZTW12QT09 

A copy of the agenda is available at the City Clerk’s Office at Gallup City Hall and 

posted on the City of Gallup’s website at https://gallupnm.gov/agendacenter at least 72 

hours prior to the meeting. 

CITY OF GALLUP, NEW MEXICO 

 
By:  /s/ Alfred Abeita II, City Clerk  


